
To whom it may concern, 
 
I write in support of SB 801.  It seems to me that whether one is a supporter or opponent of gun control, ensuring that 
everyone is educated from a young age in firearm safety can only be beneficial.  Too many tragedies occur, especially 
among children, through ignorance.  Ensuring that children are educated in firearm safety could stop some of these 
tragedies from happening.  I hope the Oregon Legislature will carefully consider this bill, and, seeing how positive the 
results could be, enact it. 
 
Joshua Gambill 
 


